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Comments: I oppose the Rochford Mineral Drilling Project #67838.

 

The environmental impacts would be extremely detrimental.  I have been to the Black Hills and stayed on the

reservation at Pine Ridge.  I know that the ceremonial ground is very sacred to the Native American culture.  This

is uncalled for.

 

I ask for a 60 fay extension of the 'scoping' public comment period to  give everyone a chance to comment.

 

For sure I believe that the Forest Service should require an Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) for this

project.

 

Thank you for your time, Sincerely, Lorna Walker

 


